
I am a homeowner in Oregon, and subsequently pay property taxes.  Most of those taxes go to fund 
local schools.  It is a constitutional right for every American child to have a publicly funded education, 
without restriction. Passing a mandate for vaccines and denying the right to an education unless there is 
compliance is unconstitutional, and as a taxpayer, I want my taxes to go towards all children having 
access to a public education.  We moved to Oregon from California in part because the state seemed to 
value freedom.   
 
As well, no medical procedure should be enforced.  Vaccines are unavoidably unsafe.  I believe public 
information campaigns are a better route to go to persuade and encourage parents to vaccinate.   
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Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add 
personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and 
any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative 
Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and 
Yahoo. 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


